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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

 

DATE:  November 30, 2023 

 

RE:  Request to Participate in Countywide Aerial Photography 

 

 

The County Assessor has requested the City of Jackson participate in the cost of updated 

aerial photography.  The last aerial photography was in 2021, and the city participated 

along with the City of Cape Girardeau.  Both cities have been asked to participate again 

in this project.  The proposal is currently being evaluated by staff to ensure it is the most 

economical and useable option for updated photography.  If it is found to be the best 

option, an agreement will be developed with the county and brought to the Board for 

approval at a future meeting. 

  

 


